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We must repeal this bill entirely, rather than expanding its power.  We are witnessing 

the current presidential administration continue to increase surveillance in order to 

suppress our Constitutional right to free speech and right to assembly. Oregon 

legislature should be fighting tirelessly to counteract these actions and protect 

Oregonian’s civil rights, instead of adding bills that violate us and are thinly veiled 

abuse of power. I am disgusted that this was even brought to the table and as a 

taxpayer I expect more of my elected officials.  


